Prevention Starts with YOU!

"Understanding Addiction and the Pain Pill/Heroin Connection”

FREE PARENT/GUARDIAN PRESENTATION

No matter how old your children are, they could be at risk of
becoming addicted to prescription pills and heroin.

THURSDAY, JANUARY 18, 2018

6 p.m. @ Central Cambria High School Auditorium
(Drinks and light snack provided)

Know the Facts.
Understand the Risks.
Prevent first Use.

Join other parents and understand the risk of opioid use and how to openly talk
with your child. What you don't know could place your child at increased risk of
experimenting and becoming addicted—today, tomorrow or in the future.

@verdose Lifeline, Inc.

0DL developed The Opioid Public Health Crisis and The Brain and the Disease of Addiction workshops to provide parents, educators and other community members with an in-depth
understanding of the apioid crisis we are facing and new insight into how the disease of addiction develops. The adult workshops compliment the This is (Not) About Drugs youth
prevention program which has been presented throughout the Cambria-Somerset region. The Learning Lamp is a licensed provider of the Opioid Public Health Crisis, The Brain
and the Disease of Addiction and This is (Not) about Drugs programs. Visit thelearninglamp.org for more information.

Because no child starts with heroin, it’s important to have a conversation
about drugs and alcohol sooner rather than later. Power of Parents® can help. ;g‘llszEr'}?sf

To lead off the presentation, every parent will receive a handbook and tips to quide
them in establishing and expressing clear expectations about substance use to their m -
children. add

No reservation is required, but please give us a head count at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Addiction1-18-18

Lea rn I Ilg if you plan to attend
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The mission of The Learning Lamp is to engage all children in the support they need to succeed. The Learning Lamp is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, donations to which are tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. The official registration
and financial information of The Learning Lamp may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free with in Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.




